Kelsey Rogers

Hem 8, Communication No. 4

From:

Andy-MCBC-New <andy@marinbike.org>

Sent: To: Tuesday, September 03, 2013 2:57 PM Stephanie Moulton-Peters; Shawn Marshall

Cc:

Stuart Moody; city clerk

Subject:

Re: Single-use bag ordinance: Support

SEP 3 2013

Shawn and Stephanie,

I too would like to extent my deepest appreciation for you support of this bag ban!!!

Andy

On 9/3/2013 2:54 PM, Stuart Moody wrote:

Dear Kelsey:

Green Sangha joins Californians Against Waste, Teens Turning Green, and other environmental protection organizations in commending Mill Valley's proposed ordinance to eliminate single-use carry-out bags from commercial establishments. While we would like to see all types of retail businesses covered by the ordinance, we understand the step-wise approach being taken by the City to reducing waste and pollution in this area.

Mill Valley has been a leader in plastics reduction, an important part of the overall project to achieve Zero Waste by 2025. Thank you for showing the way to continue our forward momentum to this vital goal!

Stuart Moody
President of the Board
Green Sangha
www.greensangha.org
(510) 532-6574



Andy Peri
Advocacy Director
Marin County Bicycle
Coalition